

James W. Fisher, D.M.D.

Joseph E. Ralph, Jr. D.M.D.

Philip A. Rispoli, Jr., D.M.D.

John J. Hayman, Jr.
President
KesAir Technologies, LLC
3625 Kennesaw North Industrial Parkway
Kennesaw, Georgia 30144

Dear Mr. Hayman;

I am pleased to advise you that the AiroCide systems that we purchased from your company have had some wonderful effects on our office environment.

My two colleagues Dr. Joseph E. Ralph and Dr. Philip A. Rispoli, Jr. and I agree that we on longer suffer from red, itching or burning eyes after a long day at the office. We also noticed that all three of us had much more energy at the end of the business day then we have had in the past prior to the installation of the systems. We all noticed this wonderful change within 48 hours of the KesAir AiroCide systems being installed in our offices.

Additionally, my staff of seven persons noticed that the air feels lighter. It is easier to breathe, their eyes are not itchy or burning, the office air is crisper and a previous mold smell is gone.

My office manager believes that this last winter her staff did not share as many colds and viruses than in years past. It seemed when a staff member came down with a cold they kept it to themselves instead of spreading it through the office as they had always done in the past.

Best regards.

Dr. James W. Fisher

For Notchview Dental Group Dr.'s Ralph, Fisher & Rispoli

- an to



WILLIAM S. GROVE, D.M.D.

12685 CRABAPPLE ROAD ALPHARETTA, GEORGIA 30004 TEL: (770) 475-3700 FAX: (770) 664-2284



April 4, 2005

John J. Hayman, Jr.
President
KesAir Technologies, LLC
3625 Kennesaw North Industrial Parkway
Kennesaw, Georgia 30144

Dear Mr. Hayman:

I wanted to tell you how very pleased I am with my purchase of the AiroCide system.

Upon entering my office in the morning for the last 25 years, I have become

familiar with different odors unique to dental offices. This would include eugenol, x-ray solutions, serilization solutions, and most annoying, fumes from newly installed carpet. Most of these odors contain Volatile Organic Compounds (VOC's), some of which are carcinogens. Within 72 hours after installtion of the AiroCide system, there was NO ODOR whatsoever.

Also, my staff members feel safer and report less eye and sinus irritation at the end of the day than they had previously experienced.

Many thanks again.

Best regards,

William S. Gove, DMD



August 20, 2005

John J. Hayman, Jr. KesAir Technologies, LLC 3625 Kennesaw North Industrial Parkway Kennesaw, GA 30144

Dear Mr. Hayman,

The timing of the installation of our AiroCide System couldn't have been better! Our office had just been flooded due to a broken pipe and after drying out we were still getting a residual musty smell; that is until we started using the AiroCide. I am confident that this system worked to kill airborne mold and prevented us from needing any further remediation.

Our clinical staff members are also pleased that they no longer notice the fumes from the surface disinfectants and chemical sterilizer that we use.

In a dental office where bacteria laden aerosols from drilling, spraying, ultrasonic scalers and ultrasonic cleaners are constantly being created, it is comforting to know we are doing everything possible to reduce our patients and our exposure to airborne pathogens as well as chemicals. And to top it off, our dental office doesn't smell like a dental office! Another plus is it doesn't produce that funky ozone smell that other air filtering systems we had previously tried always produced. Our office smells fresh and clean!

The units low maintenance requirements, low energy consumption and low noise are other pluses. We plugged it in and have literally forgotten about it.

We owe it to ourselves, our staff members and our patients to do whatever is possible to lessen our exposure to airborne bacteria, viruses, mold spores, allergens, odors, and volatile organic compounds and to do all we can to improve infection control. Air purification, especially in a dental office makes sense from the perspectives of both health and comfort. I know I tend to breathe easier knowing that we are scrubbing the air as we work every day. Who doesn't want to breathe healthy air?

Sincerely,

Karvn L. Stockwell, DMD

ROSWELL PEDIATRIC CENTER, P.C.

Fredric B. Flax, M.D Evan N. Landis, M.D. Judith R. Tolkan, M.D. Howard W. Silverman, M.D. Edward S. Salzberg, M.D. Catherine B. Bowman, M.D. Robert D. Burnham, M.D. Douglas S. Josephson, M.D. Melissa G. Eaton, M.D.
Sue H. Ross, PNP
Faith A. Ludwick, PNP
Kelly M. Jacchia, PNP
Ellen M. Degnan, PNP
Tara L. Marcus, PNP
Debbie A. Gaynor, PNP
Mary Katherine White, PNP



August 23, 2005

David W Heffner Executive Vice President KesAir Technologies, LLC 3625 Kennesaw North Industrial Parkway Kennesaw, Georgia 30144

Dear Mr. Heffner

I am pleased to advise you that the AiroCide system from your company installed at our Crabapple office April 12, 2005 has had some positive effects on our office environment.

The overall air quality has improved considerable with the noticeable elimination of any, mold, mildew or cleaning chemical odors. It was a primary objective to address these bothersome environmental odors offensive to our patients and staff.

Additionally our staff has commented that the air feels lighter and crisper, it is easier to breathe, and there are fewer itchy throats and chronic allergic discomforts.

Many patients and families visiting our offices have expressed curiosity with the AiroCide system prominently displayed at the reception desk. It has raised numerous questions related to its purpose and affect. I would suggest Kes Air supply the practice with consumer brochures that we would be more than happy to pass along to interested parents and particularly those managing children prone to asthmatic episodes triggered in their homes.

We will consider additional units for the other RPC offices. The matter will be discussed at the group practice meeting later in August.

Than you for introducing this exciting and effective air quality technology to us.

Best regards,

Dr. Evan N. Landis Roswell Pediatric Center

12385 Crabapple Rd., Ste. 100 Alpharetta, GA 30004-6653 Phone: 770-343-9900

Facsimile: 770-343-8759

3400-C Old Milton Pkwy., Ste. 545 Alpharetta, GA 30005-3747 Phone: 770-751-0800

Facsimile: 770-751-7198

110 North Corners Pkwy., Ste. 100 Cumming, GA 30040-2077 Phone: 770-888-2882

Facsimile: 770-888-5562

R. Keith Broome, Jr., D.D.S.

3875 HOLCOMB BRIDGE ROAD SUITE ONE NORCROSS, GEORGIA 30092

July 5, 2005

Mr. Dave Heffner Vice President KesAir Technologies 3625 Kennesaw North Industrial Blvd Kennesaw, GA 30144

Dear Dave,

We are very pleased with the AiroCide unit recently installed in my dental office. Prior to the installation, several members of my staff and I had routinely experienced red, itchy eyes at the end of the work day, as well as seasonal allergy symptoms. Since we have had the AiroCide unit, my office is the only place where my eyes are clear and comfortable. Once I leave the office, my eyes become irritated and itchy.

Overall, my staff has recognized a difference in their general health in that at the end of the work day they have no respiratory/allergic symptoms. However, upon leaving the office, two of my assistants have experienced coughing and sinus irritation as they become exposed to outside air and the air within their cars. We have even had patients who have come into the office with allergy symptoms and by the time they were leaving the office, they mentioned they no longer had sinus congestion. They even requested information on the AiroCide unit.

I like knowing that I am providing a clean, healthy environment for both my staff and my patients. Having an air purification system with NASA technology gives me security that I'm offering the best technology available.

Best regards,

Dr. Keith Broome/

3875 Holcomb Bridge Road

Suite 1

Norcross, Georgia 30092

February 13, 2004

Mr. John J. Hayman, Jr. KesAir Technologies 3625 Kennesaw North Industrial Parkway Kennesaw, Georgia 30144

Dear John:

I wanted to share with you and your company some interesting information regarding the Airocide units installed in our home last year. I would especially like to express how very blessed I feel, to have been referred to KcsAir Technologies by our pediatrician, Dr.

I am an asthma patient, and most of my breathing problems seem to be triggered by environmental allergens. Last year, my two children were at Dr. office more times than I'd like to remember. Most of those office visits ended up as upper respiratory infections. On most of those visits, we would leave with a prescription for a nine day antibiotic regimen.

The two Airocide units were installed and over the course of the next few months many things seemed to change and improve. First, I was able to discontinue using two of my asthma medications and have maintained very well without them. I haven't had to use my inhaler but once in the past year, while in my home. Second, only one of my children has been seen by her pediatrician, this entire winter season. She was diagnosed with bronchitis. This time the bacterial virus never spread from one child to another. Third, we have a room in our basement which is used for storage of swimming pool chemicals. My husband and I were going to have an outdoor storage built this summer because of the odors produced by these chemicals. Since the Airocide units were installed the odors have completely subsided.

We are so grateful for the positive improvements to our living environment. It is obvious that the Airocide units have improved the air quality in our home as well as our families well being. I am very excited about KesAir Technologies and the future prospect of others benefitting from the Airocide product line.

Sincerely,

Debbie Rosen